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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
0 praise the Lord, all ye nations: praise him, all ye people. For his merciful 
kindness is great toward us: and the truth of the Lord endureth forever. Praise
ye the Lord. -Psalms 117

BOOKSTORE NEWS:
Graduates —  Did you forget to order Graduation announcements? We have a good 
supply of extras just received.
Don't forget - Next Sunday is Mother's Day. Pick a gift from our display.
FINANCIAL IMPACT QUESTIONNAIRE:
Due to information just received in a memorandum from the Office of Washington 
Friends of Higher Education, those students who have not yet submitted a com­
pleted financial impact questionnaire need not do so.
FINANCIAL AID:
Apply early - Any student needing financial aid next year, National Direct Student 
Loans, Supplemental Opportunity Grant, College Work Study, should make application 
now. Arrange an interview with the Financial Aids Officer for information and 
applications.
YOU MAY BE ELIGIBLE:
You may be eligible for a grant. Any student from a low income family who began 
his college education since April 1, 1973 may be eligible for a Basic Educational 
Opportunity Grant. Application forms to determine eligibility are available from 
the Financial Aids Office.
WORK OPPORTUNITY:
The College has received some additional funds for the Work Study Program, for on- 
campus employment through June 30. Total hours of employment would be limited to 
15 per week during school and ^0 hours per week during June. Eligibility is 
determined from information on the Parents or Student's Confidential statement 
for those who applied for Federal Aid. If this statement indicated eligibility 
for loans or grants, the student would be eligible for work-study employment.
Those interested and qualifying should contact Mr. Hodges.
DO YOU HAVE CREATIVE ABILITY?
KBIQ Radio Station is interested in the talents and creative abilities of students 
at Northwest College. Specifically, the radio station is in need of some students 
to write spot announcements for airing at different intervals throughout the day.
For more information, contact Mrs. Dormaier. 822-5867.
FRESHMAN CLASS:
The Picnic at Camp Casey is May 11. Please sign up in the Residence Halls. Sign 
up by Thursday morning if you plan to go.
JOYOUS CELEBRATION:
The AMS-AWS would like to invite all off-campus students to hear the Joyous Celebration 
this Wednesday night at 8:00 p.m. Come and worship with us as they minister to us 
in song.
INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS:
International students attending college under F-l visas must apply to the Immigra­
tion service on Form 1-538 for summer work permits this year. This is a change 
from previous years. The form is available at the Registrar's Office.
OPEN DATES FOR EARLY REGISTRATION APPOINTMENTS:
Pre-registration for next fall will be effective immediately and continue through 
May 20th. Students planning to return and who want early in-line registration 
appointments should fill out the form at the Registrar's Office before May 20. 
Thereafter, a residual registration will be held in a Chapel service on May 20 for 
those not pre-registering before then.
TENNIS INTRAMURALS:
Third round singles must be completed by Wednesday, May 8. Any result not turned in 
by 10:00 p.m. whether completed or not will be counted as a forfeit. If there is a 
problem, see Rob Barrans, G-^09, before the deadline. Fourth round singles must be 
completed by Monday, May 13. Second round doubles results must be turned in by 10 p.m., 
Saturday, May 11. The coach has requested that any persons who have borrowed tennis 
equipment from the gym for the tournament to return it. Each person is to use their 
own equipment in this tournament.


